
 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE – SUSPENSION CONTINUED UNTIL APRIL 13 

The Peters Township Soccer Association (PTSA) has continued to monitor the recent 

developments relating to the COVID-19 virus as well as the additional directives and lengthening 

of suspensions by our governing bodies.   

Peters Township has extended the suspension of all sports activities until at least April 13, 2020.  

Likewise, PA West has continued the suspension of all soccer activities until at least April 13th as 

well. 

As a result, the current suspension of all PTSA activities (rec and travel practices, games, etc.) will 

continue until at least April 13, 2020.  The PTSA remains hopeful that the spring soccer season 

will commence at that time. 

We will continue to monitor relevant developments and follow the lead of the Township and PA 

West as to the resumption of soccer activities.  Further updates will be posted on the PTSA website 

(www.ptsoccer.org) and social media as they become available. 

The health and safety of our players, coaches, referees, parents, and volunteers is our utmost 

concern.  We encourage all of our members to continue to monitor the guidance and 

recommendations from the CDC and the PA Department of Health on precautions and best 

practices to take with respect to the COVID-19 virus.   

We look forward to seeing everyone back on the soccer field soon!   

 

       Jim Malloy 

       PTSA President 

 

 

 


